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It is our hope that the prefered solar areas can be moved to areas where the permitees welcome them such as ely springs allotment
or to permits that are not being used. There are plenty of areas that are available that would basicly not affect anybody and are
located in the same solar quality regions. locating these areas in places that run the ranchers out of bussiness just does not make
sense expecially in these economic times. the current location of the "dry lake north" solar area takes out some of the best grazing
area utilized by both ranchers and wild horses and wildlife. there are much better locations which accomplish the same thing and
have much less impact on people and animals.



